
CANOPY FOREST SCHOOL 
Stay and Play Key Information

Welcome Important points  
We are very excited about
starting a Forest School Stay
and play every Monday
morning during term time at
Chandler's Ford Infant School.
As our sessions will be taking
place during a school day
there are a few important
guidelines that we need to put
in place to keep the pupils at
the school safe and the
participants of our Forest
School.

We would like to ask for all phones
to be put away during our sessions
and no photographs to be taken.
We have created a safe space for
you to put your personal
belongings.
We would like to ask you not to
distract or interact with the pupils
at the school during our sessions
even if you have an older child at
the school.
We will be entering the school
grounds via a side entrance and
we will not be going into the
school building. We have a
children's toilet available and
changing facilities. If adults need
the toilet they will need to be
accompanied by a member of staff
and use the school office toilets.
The pupils of Chandler's Ford
Infants will have a playtime at
10.30-10.45am. During this time we
will have our snack and story time
in our woodland circle area so we
can stay separate.
 All children attending our sessions
will wear a high visibility jacket so
they can be quickly and easily
identified.


